
The following is my testimony for hearing 3/7/17 in favor of HB 2586. 
 
 
Chair Williamson and Members: 
 
It is reasonable to exempt the filing fee for voter’s pamphlet statement 
from the $750 threshold for committee filing because the fee for a 
voter pamphlet is a public item.  The committee expenses filings are to 
reveal otherwise non-public items.  Please vote yes on HB 2586. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, Or 97527. 
 


